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Please vote no on HB 2025. Oregonians are already struggling to get by with the rise 

in the costs of almost everything, especially groceries, utilities and energy. We do not 

want or need all of the additional taxes in this bill. It will hit the poor and working  

class the hardest. Please drop this bill and come up with something more sensible 

and less costly. 


